
CITY  OF OAKLEY

CURB  AND  GUTTER  IMPROVEMENT  PROGRAM

The  City  of  Oakley  has approved  a program  to assist  property  owners  with  the  removal  and  replacement  of  curb  and

gutter  adjacent  to  their  property.

The City of Oakley will reimburse  the property  owner  S12.50 per linear foot  for the removal  and replacement  of curb
and  gutter.  The  following  guidelines  must  be followed:

1)  The  City  Office  must  be contacted  PRIOR  to  the  beginning  of  the  removal  of  the  curb  and  gutter.

2)  All trees  which  have  caused  damage  to  the  present  curb  are  to be removed  before  new  curb  is constructed.

3)  All curb  and  gutter  must  be constructed  so to  provide  the  proper  drainage  and  matching  existing  curb  line.

4)  If the  curb  is located  at  a corner  of  a block,  the  City  will  require  the  installation  of a handicapped  accessible

curb  cut  and  will  pay  for  the  additional  cost  of  the  project.  (Separate  form  for  handicapped  accessible  curb

cut).

5)  All of  the  City's  requirements  for  concrete  and  curb  and  gutter  construction  will  be followed  to be eligible

for  the  rebate.

6)  The  property  owner  will  also  be eligible  for  the  City's  sidewalk  rebate  program  if sidewalk  is removed  or

replaced  or  if new  sidewalk  is constructed  along  with  the  curb.  (Separate  form  for  Sidewalk  Improvement).

7)  Entrance  curb  for  driveways  will  not  be included  in the  rebate  program.

Property  Owner's  Name

Address

Telephone  Number

Number  of  Linear  Foot  of  Curb  and  Gutter  removed  and replaced

Complete  the  portion  above  and  return  to  the  City  Office  at 415  W. 2'd Street,  Oakley,  KS 67748

A representative  of  the  City  will  conduct  a site  check.

Approved

Amount  of  Rebate

Not  Approved  (Reason)

Signature  of  City  Representative
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